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The Data 

 

The Project 

90% of the students said they were 

comfortable or very comfortable 

with research. 

 

50% of the students in the survey said 

they were more confident about 

getting the help they needed after 

hearing about the resources available 

in local libraries. 

 

52% percent of students stated they 

were more likely to ask for help.  

Next time we will ask a follow-up 

question for clarification for those 

who said they were less likely to ask 

for help. 

 

50% of students said they were 

more comfortable with research 

after our visit. 

 

92% of students are  going to a university, college or community 

college next year.  Eighteen students said they were not going to 

continue their education and two said they had plans to enter 

the military. 

We have a Google Sites page with information about all of our libraries including services and contact 

information.  The page also includes information about the projects and other useful resources.   

https://sites.google.com/site/nhcseniorproject/ 

 

The Results 
In our presentation we talked about databases and NCLive and why 

these sources are better than general webpages.  In each session we 

asked students about their topics and performed a sample search     

using one of the topics students volunteered.  In the survey we asked if 

articles from databases provided  by libraries were the same as 

webpages. 

More than half of the stu-

dents said that they were 

the same type of sources.  

Many of the students did 

not answer the question. 

Among students who said 

they were very comfortable 

or comfortable with re-

search, 57% think a 

webpage is the same as an 

article from a database. 

  

After our presentation and invited    

students to contact us and come ask 

for help, we asked if they could use 

each library.  The percentages of those 

who said yes were high but some     

students still said they could not use 

the libraries. 

 

 The results of the surveys show that local high school students, for the most part, feel comfortable with           

research.  90% of responses were comfortable or very comfortable.  Even with such a high percentage of stu-

dents saying they are comfortable, 50% of students said that they were more comfortable after listening to our 

presentation.   

 Students also show that our visits made them feel more confident about finding the information they need to 

complete their Graduation Projects.  58% reported that they were more confident. 

 One of the questions we were most interested in was the question about their likelihood of asking a librarian 

for help.  52% of students reported that they were indeed more likely to ask for help.  42% reported that there 

was no change in the likelihood.   

 There is room for concern that these students do not know what a database is and that they are not relying on 

better sources.  In order to better prepare them for college, we hope to improve their understanding of the 

sources available to them by working with teachers and school librarians to improve our presentation. 

 These responses show that our visits to the high schools are having a positive impact. 


